
PUBLIC NOTICE ON 
MEDICAL CAMPS 

The attention of the Council is drawn to the high number of medical camps being held 
across the country without the requisite authorization. We would like to draw your 
attention to the following as regards medical camps:

•	 The Medical Practitioners and Dentist Act CAP 253 subsidiary legislation on Medical 

Camps (2016) stipulates that anyone intending to hold a medical camp should obtain 

a license from the Council.	

•	 Licensing of medical camps safeguards those obtaining treatment by ensuring that 

the medical/dental practitioners participating in the camps are registered and duly 

licensed to practice in Kenya. 

•	 Medical camp directors should ensure that their KMPDC camp license is displayed 
prominently during the duration of the camp. 

•	 Members of the public are urged to seek treatment only from medical camps 
registered and licensed by KMPDC.

The registration and licensing status of a medical camp can be verified through SMS by 

sending a message: MC#License number to 20547

For more information on how to apply for a medical camp license visit https://kmpdc.

go.ke/resources/Medical_camp_Rules.pdf 
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